
 

Next half-term…  

Monday 26th February  

School re-opens  

 

Reception Vision and    
Hearing  Screen Checks  

 

Thursday 29th February  

Hare & Tortoise Ballet 
Workshop  

 

Friday 1st March  

Squirrel Cass Parent/Carer 
Lunch, KS2 11:40am  

 
 

Weekly Bulletin no.53 

Friday 16th February 2024 

This week was one full of celebrations! We enjoyed        

delicious Pancakes for Pancake Day and partied at our 

discos for  Valentines Day.  

Over half term, we have our FREE gaming event and our      

Free Family Pizza Takeaway Night thanks to our grant 

funding.  

School reopens on Monday 26th February. Please en-

sure to order lunches in advance on ParentPay for the 

first week back.  



A big well done to this 

week’s attendance       

winners 

BEAR CLASS  

who have won this week 

with 97.6% attendance. 

They have been rewarded 

with 15 minutes of extra 

outdoor play.  

PRE-ORDERING SCHOOL 

MEALS 

 

Please ensure that you pre-

book meals on ParentPay for 

when we come back next half-

term.  If your child is having a 

packed lunch from home, you 

still need to select this on the 

ordering system.  

It is important that you inform school if your child is absent 

from school. You can phone the absence line on 01606 

593315 option 1 or you can Whatsapp or text               

Mrs Ashworth on 07754 559 291. 



Darnhall’s Dazzling Debrief by 

Journalism Club: 

This week the students at  

Journalism club have been looking 

into  leap years! 

 

What will you do on the extra 

day this month? 

Leap years! 

By PA 

4 million people in the world are 

leap day babies. Leap day babies 

are called leapers or leap lings. 

There is a one in 1,461 chance of 

being a leap day baby. 

A leap year is a year in which an 

extra day is added to the         

Gregorian calendar, which is used 

by most of the world. While an   

ordinary year has 365 days, a 

leap year has 366 days.  

We have leap years because      

instead of 365 days, the Earth      

really takes a few minutes less 

than 365-1/4 days (365.24219) to 

go completely orbit the Sun.    

Without leap years, the seasons 

would start one day 

earlier on the        

calendar every four 

years.  

Leap years! 

By A-RS 

Is leap day good luck? 

In some countries it is bad luck. 

 

In Scotland, it's believed that 

those who are born on leap day 

will live a life of untold suffering. 

Leap years in general are also a 

doomed year for farmers, this old 

rhyme states: “Leap year was 

never a good sheep year.” 

 

Leap years! 

By DM 

Those born on that day don't      

always get to celebrate their       

actual birthday — since that date 

occurs only every four years. 

Someone born on Leap Day     

typically celebrates their birthday 

on February 28th or March 

1st. Leap years are important so 

that our calendar year matches 

the solar year — the amount of 

time it takes for Earth to make a 

trip around the Sun. 








